
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
22 January 2020  
 
 
 
To Year 12 Parents/Guardians 
 
All Year 12 pupils received an information letter today about the Year 12 Options Event on 5 
February and the arrangements for the collection of their ‘mock’ GCSE results.  A copy is attached for 
your convenience.    
 

At this Options Event, you and your daughter can learn more about the subjects offered at A 
level, the content of each specification, the entry requirements and the careers paths related to 
them.  You may find it helpful to speak with School Careers Guidance staff who will be available 
during the event.   
 
I look forward to seeing you at this important event. 
 
 
Mr R Spence 
Head of Middle School 
 


